
 

 

 

 

Message from the Board of Health - October 14, 2020 
 

The Mohawk Drive-Thru Flu Clinic is scheduled for Saturday October 17 from 10 a.m. - Noon 

at Mohawk Trail Regional High School with a raindate of Sunday October 18th.  Please come 

prepared to help the clinic run smoothly and quickly. We ask that residents wear a mask, bring 

your insurance card, and the two forms available on the town of Shelburne website or requested 

at the Arms or Buckland libraries (you should fill these out prior to arrival).  Please dress so that 

your upper arm is easily accessible, or for babies we will need access to the upper thigh. As a 

reminder all school aged children are required to have the flu vaccine by December 31, 2020 

 

The Board of Health is making the following Halloween trick or treating recommendations. 

Maintain Social Distancing, wear face coverings, limit your trick or treating to your neighborhood 

and close relatives. If a street looks busy move on to another location.  For those distributing 

candy use a table to put distance between yourself and the children, wear gloves and masks, 

distribute pre wrapped goodies and don’t allow children to put their hands in a bowl.  Do not 

encourage gatherings indoors or out.  Have Fun and Stay Safe! 

 

What is the plan for a return in person classes in the Mohawk Regional School System?                 

The MTRSD COVID-19 Reopening Task Force is planning this now. Representatives include 

members of the Administration, School Committee, Teachers, Parents and Local Board of Heath 

Representatives. Go to www.mtrsd.org  to get updates of the work of the Task Force.  The Agent 

for the Shelburne Board of Health, as well as for the majority of the Boards of Health from all 

School District Towns, is a member of this Task Force. 

 

http://www.mtrsd.org/

